
 

 

Fountain Primary School 

Christmas Update  
 

 

Christmas Day in School – Wednesday 14th December 

Just a reminder that we would greatly appreciate 

donations for our Christmas raffle. Tickets are now 

on sale for the raffle which cost 20p each. 

If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, 

please send money for Christmas dinner to school by 

Friday 9th December. If your child is not having 

Christmas dinner, please inform the class teacher. 

This will be a non uniform day where children can 

wear their Christmas jumpers or party clothes which 

will be £1 per child.  

We will also have a virtual duck race which will cost 

£1 per child. 

 


